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You are invited to a 
Fundraising 

Celebration Gala for 
Tabor Home on 

Oct.4th, 2014, at the 
Morden Access Event 

Centre. 
For more information 
and tickets please 

contact Joyce Elias at 
204- 822-3835. 

Children’s Camps 

International 

invites you to their Annual 

Fundraising Banquets!  Mark 

your calendars for Sun, 

Sept 28
th
, 5:30 and Mon, 

Sept 29
th
, 6:30 at the 

Winkler Mennonite Brethren 

Church, 120 Pineview Drive.  

On the menu is pizza and 

chicken!  Tickets are free 

but space is 

limited.  Please call the 

CCI office at 331-4003 or 

email info@ccicamps.com. 

9:30 am Sunday School        10:40 am Worship Service 

Song Leader Peter Hoeppner 

Pianist Nettie Wiebe 

Electric Piano Vanessa Wieler 

Call to Worship Daniel Schulz 
Announcements & Offering 

Offertory Peter H./Shirley U. 
Worship in Singing 

Special Number Alex Giesbrecht 

Message Gilbert Plante from 

Union Gospel Mission 
Closing Song and Benediction 

Morning Worship Service Sept 28, 2014 

Missionaries of the week: Bill and Martha Kehler, Outreach 

Ministry in San Jose 

 

Steinbach Bible College invites you to attend their 

Fall Fundraising Faspa, Sun Oct 5th @4pm at SBC, 

featuring an old-fashioned Saengerfest and 

testimonies from SBC Alumni Gilbert & Renita Rempel.  

Funds raised will help cover costs incurred after 

damage to our men’s dorm in the recent rainstorm.  

Free tickets can be reserved by calling SBC at  

204-326-6451. 

Boundary Trails Health Centre Foundation Annual 
Fundraising Banquet will take place Oct 24, 2014 at the Access 
Centre in Morden starting at 6pm. 
This year’s guest speaker is Tim Hague Sr., winner of The 
Amazing Race Canada in 2013.    He will be sharing his message 
of hope and perseverance that is both heart-warming and 
inspiring. 
Tickets are $125 with a tax receipt of $100. 
Call 204.331.8808 for tickets. 
Funds raised will be used to support the spiritual and palliative 
care programs at Boundary Trails Health Facility. 

5 Trust in the LORD with all your heart; 
    do not depend on your own understanding. 
6 Seek his will in all you do, 
    and he will show you which path to take. 

Proverbs 3:5-6 



This Week’s Events: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

� Wednesday October 1st Senior Youth, Youth Room Decorate 

Night.  Meet 7:30pm @ Glencross 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

� Next Sunday Pastor Peter Redekopp 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Baby Dedication is 

being planned for 

Oct 26th.  If you are 

interested in dedicating 

your child please 

contact Pastor Peter at 

peterredekopp@gmail.com 
Adult Sunday School 
meets every Sunday at 
9:30 in the dining 

hall.  Come join us for 
fellowship followed by a 
10 minute devotional at 
10 am.  All adults are 

welcome.  Coffee will be 
served. 

Ladies’ Fellowship Kick-Off -- Pot-Luck Supper 
~Come and get re-acquainted with one another in an evening of 

fun, food and fellowship Tues, Sept 30
th

 at 6:30 at the church. 
~Bring a casserole, salad or dessert to contribute to the pot-luck 
~Come prepared to share about your summer 
~All ladies’ are welcome!! 

Oct 19th, 2014 
Thanksgiving noon 

meal! 
The main meal will be 
supplied.  We ask 
that everyone bring 
pie, enough for your 
family and a bit 
extra for guests. 

Sunday October 5th we will 

be taking the time to have 

our deacon couple 

nominations. This year we 

are looking for two couples 

to replace Daniel &  

Helen Schulz and Isaac & 

Marie Klassen who have 

faithfully served 3 

consecutive 2 year terms 

and are not eligible for re-

election. Ken & Irma 

Klassen and Pete & Louise 

Peters are in the middle of 

their 3rd term and Peter & 

Vicky Hoeppner and Gerry 

& Lianna Hoeppner are in 

the middle of their first 

term. This means they are 

already in the ministerial 

for 2015 and are also not 

eligible for re-election. 

In your bulletin you will 

notice the insert titled 

"Biblical Qualities of a 

Godly Leader". Please use 

this as a guideline as you 

prayerfully consider  

who God is calling to this 

area of ministry here @ 

Glencross. 

We are looking to set up 

an Orchestra to play in 

the Sunday morning 

service on Oct 26th.  

Please sign up ASAP in 

the foyer, more details 

to follow. 

As a Church we will be collecting 
items for the UGM - THEM 

program through the month of 
October and will be needing 
transportation of the food and 
other items to UGM. If you are 
willing to help transport items as 

needed please contact the 
mission board. 

Any camp workers or those 

who have been on short 

term missions over the past 

year that would like to 

receive support please 

hand in "applications for 

mission support" to a 

member of the Mission 

board. The deadline is 

Oct 26
th
. Applications are 

located in the lobby on the 

table. If you have questions 

please talk to the mission 

board. 

Congratulations to Andy 

and Valerie Kornelson on the 

birth of a boy: Liam Andrew, 

born on Sept 24
th
 at 6:56am. 

22 3/4" long, 8lbs 14oz. 

We are looking for a male and female youth leader for senior 

youth. If interested please talk to Pastor Trevor 
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